
FIGURE 4 – Stakeholder Involvement  

From: Rick Villa [mailto:villa_rick@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 14, 2018 12:51 PM 
To: Fitzsimmons, Matthew P <mpfitzsimmons@springsgov.com> 
Subject: Looking good! 

Good afternoon, Matt! 

I think it's great that they want to put in a single family home at 17 N. Corona.  Two thumbs up! 

Rick & Holly Villa - 524 E. Bijou St., 80903  719-632-6354 
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